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It seems hard to believe that we are almost at the end of the 2013 hunting season and that this is our penultimate newsletter for the year.       

However, it’s not quite over and  since our last edition there have been several hunts and we still have a couple of late season hunts still to come!! 

For those clients who braved the rather toasty temperatures of October in Zimbabwe  - they were rewarded for their tenacity and stamina with 

some fantastic hunting and great trophies. 

In the south west of Zimbabwe, Stephen and Jannie Meyer guided friends Rainer and Martin, with their families on their much anticipated buffalo 

hunts in the Bubye Valley Conservancy.  This was a fantastic family experience where everyone participated in all aspects of  the hunt.   

Both Martin and Rainer had success early on in their 

hunts bagging outstanding “Dagga Boys” the traditional 

way!!!  With time on their side they were then able to 

take advantage of the phenomenal plainsgame on offer 

in the area. 

Quality eland, impala, kudu, waterbuck and wildebeest 

were taken by both Martin and Rainer.  Weidmansheil 

to both of you and we look forward to hunting with 

you again in future!! 

In northern Zimbabwe, PH Johan Bezuidenhout guided Walter and Christian on sable and hippo hunts for their second safari with Buffalo Trails 

Safaris.  The hunt started off in our flagship area of Chirundu & Nyakasanga, where a huge hippo bull  was taken early on in the hunt together 

with a great bushbuck and waterbuck.   

The hunting duo then relocated to the Midlands Conservancy where they both shot fantastic old sable bulls.  Congratulations to both Walter 

and Christian on a phenomenal hunt and we really do look forward to welcoming you back. 

Location Start Finish Location Start  Finish 

Dallas - Booths 859/860 09/01/14 12/01/14 Las Vegas - Booths 2157/2159/2161 05/02/14 08/02/14 

As the hunting season draws to a close—we are already preparing for next year.  We will be attending both the Dallas and Las Vegas (SCI) hunting 

conventions early in 2014 as per the below details.  We look forward to seeing you all there - but in the meantime if you do have any queries for 

remaining 2014 hunts—please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Until next time …………………………….. Safe & happy hunting from the Buffalo Trails Team 


